
 

October 16, 2012 

 

 

We, the undersigned, understand that the Talitha Cumi Women's Home requires a strong network of 
caring individuals and service providers if it is to help create systemic change, improve the community, 
and serve as a model of effective practices for reducing homelessness to those coming out of treatment. 
There is a great need for women’s transitional housing. 

We commit ourselves to building and strengthening that network. 

Sincerely, 

Michele Schwandt 

 

Michele Schwandt 

Aftercare Resource Coordinator 

Mn Adult & Teen Challenge 

Ph: 612.238.6537  I  Fax: 612.823.4913 

 

 


